Carla Hoekzema

From: EunHee Choi <eun.hee2010@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 7:18 AM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] N 192nd St Re-zone to Comprehensive Plan Docket

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Why is the Planning Commission considering up-zoning to high Density property that abuts low R6 density?

The trees on this site are significant in defining the nature of this area.

These trees buffer the noise from the park & Ride and provide roosting areas for many birds, especially the Bald eagles
blue heron and Ospreys that fish in Echo Lake.

And they are home to our native Douglas squirrel which is being pushed out by the invasive Eastern Gray squirrels.

Thank you,
Eun Hee Choi

Sent from my iPhone



